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May 1, 2017 
 
 

YRDSB Survey for Parents/Guardians 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Parents/guardians are invited to participate in a survey before May 19. This survey provides 
an important opportunity for parent/guardian voice. Results will be used to guide planning 
to support student achievement and well-being. 
 

The English version of the survey is available online. Paper surveys are available in English, 
Simplified Chinese, Traditional Chinese, Farsi, Gujarati, Hebrew, Korean, Punjabi, Russian, 
Sri Lankan Tamil, Urdu and Vietnamese. Please contact the school to request a paper copy 
at 905-884-5281. 
 

We value your input and encourage you to complete the survey. The information you 
provide will be anonymous, considered confidential and kept in strict accordance with all 
relevant legislation.  Please contact the school if you have any questions. 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 

T. Dunn    H. Young 
Principal    Vice Principal 
Crosby Heights P.S.   Crosby Heights P.S. 

http://www.yrdsb.edu.on.ca/

